

Head Teacher: Mrs E Dunstan

Straight... True... Successful

September 2016

Fire Station Visit

The children in Year 1 and 2 have had a fabulous time visiting Barton Fire Station. They were able to look around a fire engine



and find out all about the equipment it carries. All the children enjoyed sitting inside a fire engine and having a go using the hose. We thank the staff at Barton Fire Station who gave up their time to show them around. They had a great time and can't wait to get started on their new topic, which will be about the Great Fire of London.

Forest School

During Forest School, the children enjoyed making a fire and learning all about the tools they will see. Mr Burgess explained how important it is to keep them safe around the tools and even challenged Miss Singleton to make a fire. Luckily, Year 2 remembered exactly what she needed and helped her start the fire.



Contact us:

Bowmandale Primary School
Bowmandale

Barton On Humber, DN18 5EE

Tel: 01652 633633

Issue 1

Barton Carnival

Thank you to all of the children and parents who joined us on the Barton Carnival Parade on Saturday 10th

September. We are also extremely proud of the children from Bowmandale Dance Club, who performed their



Rio dance so enthusiastically in the main arena on the Saturday, despite the rain! A huge well done to all of you! We'd like to pass on our thanks to Miss Turtle, for her expert choreography and also to all Bowmandale staff who joined in the fun - you may or may not have recognised them!

Diary Dates

30/09/16—Macmillan Community
Coffee & Cake Event and Scholastic Book Fayre at 2.45pm.

05/10/16—Harvest Assembly at 9.15am and 2.45pm. Please send any food donations for the harvest table on 03/10/16 and/or 04/10/16. Any donations will be going to the Food Bank.

10/10/16—Photograph Day (singles and sibling groups).

19/10/16—Mr Taylor's Class Assembly.

20/10/16—Celebration of work at

Foundation

Our new Foundation children have settled into our school wonderfully and have been busy exploring the classroom and outdoor area. They have read 'The Little Red Hen' and learnt actions to accompany the story. They have also looked at the process of making bread including cutting the corn and combine harvesters and then they made some delicious bread.







Barton Upon Humber Civic Society

A number of our children entered the Biennial/Family Competition and had to draw an illustrated map showing their five favourite places in the town. We are delighted to announce that the following have been awarded prizes and Mr Richard Clarke will be presenting them at Assembly on Monday 3rd October:

Key Stage 1

1st Prize - Talisha Robinson

2nd Prize - Zak Norris

3rd Prize - Ellie Irish

Highly Commended:

Harvey Bullingham

Ben Andrew

Megan Kipling

Key Stage 2

1st Prize - Julia Kluk

Highly Commended:

Eve Wilson







Fantastic Achievement

A huge well done to Cameron James in Year 6. He completed a 10km/6.2 Miles run in 52 minutes and raised a massive £760 for Prostate Cancer UK. We are all very impressed!

Christmas Festival - Lights Switch On

This year the Christmas Lights will be switched on, on Saturday 26th November, at the Christmas Tree on the High Street. We have been invited to take part in a competition being run by Barton Upon Humber Town Council and the winner will assist the Town Mayor to switch on the Christmas lights.



If your child would like to take part and is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 all they have to do is draw a picture and if in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, or Year 6 they have to write a short poem or story of around 100 words. All pictures and stories must relate to the Christmas Festival and be returned to school by 1st November.

Classroom in the Woods

Year 3, 3/4, 4 and 5 have been venturing out to the classroom in the woods, learning about Anglo Saxons and Romans. The children have been participating in activities such as making their own raft boat and going down to the stream to test to see if they float. The children then picked berries to flavour their porridge and had the opportunity to pluck and try pigeon! The children were also able to build their own house thinking about how these people would have lived.





Bonfire Themed Lunch

This will take place on Friday 4th November. The menu will be hotdogs & cheddar Catherine wheels.

If your child normally has a packed lunch but would like to take part please let the office know so that the kitchen can provide enough meals.



Friends of Bowmandale School

Please can we share that the Friends of Bowmandale School will be hosting a Halloween Disco on Wednesday 2nd November. The disco for EYFS/KS1 will be 3.45pm - 4.45pm and the



KS2 disco will be 5pm - 6pm. The cost per child will be £2 which includes a drink and a hotdog.

They have also set the date for the Christmas Fair which will be Thursday 1st December 4.30pm - 6.30pm.

More details of both events will follow in due course



Please can we share that the whole school will be attending Cinderella at the Plowright Theatre, Scunthorpe on Friday 9th December 2016.

More details will follow before the date..... Oh no it won't......Oh yes it will!!

